April 25th, 2012

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident

CC: City of Lawrence Commissioners

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

April 25th, 2012

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Printed: EILISH MYJUINNESS

CC: City of Lawrence Commissioners

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

April 25th, 2012

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident

CC: City of Lawrence Commissioners

Mahole Thomps

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

April 25th, 2012

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident

CC: City of Lawrence Commissioners

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

April 25th, 2012

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

parin Elom.D.

Best regards,

Printed: Lawrence Resident

CC: City of Lawrence Commissioners

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 0 3 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Printed:

Sarah Elston

Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Loumana Pasidant

April 25th, 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

RECEIVED

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Printed: NATION Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident

CC: City of Lawrence Commissioners

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 0 3 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards.

Printed: | hels

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards

I awrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Printed: AUCIA C. 7AN

Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident

CC: City of Lawrence Commissioners

RECEIVED

MAY 0 3 2012

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards, .

Printed: Mary Beth Carter

May Beth Carter

Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

And members of Planning Department

First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 0 3 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident

CC: City of Lawrence Commissioners

RECEIVED

MAY 0 3 2012

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 0 3 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6^{th} and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident

MAY 0 3 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

April 25th, 2012

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards.

Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

MAY 0 3 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards, (

Lawrence Resident

CC: City of Lawrence Commissioners

her Cabel

April 25th, 2012

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards, Patina

Printed: Patricia Greeve Lawrence Resident

CC: City of Lawrence Commissioners

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

I miled. Paid at

April 25th, 2012

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

regards,

Lawrence Resident

CC: City of Lawrence Commissioners

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Printed: ADRIENNE KARAM

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards.

Printed: Any Gran

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards

Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Printed: Katic Beckin Attainson

gtre feckle thenson

Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 0 3 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Printed: V//
Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

I awrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Printed

Lawrence Resident

Lawrence, Kansas 66044

April 25th, 2012

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

I I D 11

CC: City of Lawrence Commissioners

M. Dong

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Residen

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards, Keri auf

Lawrence Resident

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Printed: Kerry TownsenD

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Printed: Dvad Ive

April 25th, 2012

RECEIVED

MAY 03 2012

City County Planning Office Lawrence, Kansas

Mr. Scott McCullough, Director, Planning and Development Services And members of Planning Department First Floor, 6 E. 6th Street Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: SE corner of 6th and Congressional Project

Dear Director McCullough and Members of Planning Department:

I am writing on behalf of the proposed project at the Southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. to express our full support of the local retail expansion.

I am currently a Lawrence resident and a customer of the local business's that will be expanding into the proposed retail project on the southeast corner of 6th and Congressional Dr. I am excited to learn that the businesses I support are thriving enough to expand into a larger facility, to help provide the necessary services to Lawrence residents. By providing the necessary zoning changes, I am also confident the City of Lawrence will do their part to ensure that these local businesses will continue to thrive.

Additionally, it is my understanding that the expansion will provide needed economic tax benefits to the City of Lawrence and provide additional employment opportunities to the area.

As a member of the Lawrence community and a supporter of local businesses, I respectfully request that the Planning Commission recommend support of the 6th and Congressional project.

Best regards,

Lawrence Resident